
The BEAR Necessities 
10/17/24 
 
Good morning, Golden Bears!   
 
Today is Thursday, October 17th, 2024.   
 
Students interested in the trip to Space Camp this spring need to see Mr. 
Hughes or their science teacher for more information.   
 
Attention all 7th and 8th graders interested in the next SMS Hiking Club trip: 
On October 27th, we will go on our next SMS Hiking Club trip to Turkey Run 
State Park.  If you are interested, pick up the SMS Hiking Club information 
from your science teacher or Mr. Hughes. 
 
Mr. Anspaugh is looking for some charismatic students who would like to 
have some speaking parts in our holiday show – The Jingle Jam.  If interested, 
come to an informational meeting today after school.  Meet in the library and 
have a ride to pick you up by 4:15.  If you are unable to attend for whatever 
reason, please email Mr. Anspaugh and let him know that you are 
interested…again, please email him so he knows that you are interested.  
Parts do not have to be memorized, so don’t let learning lines stop you from 
joining the show!   Band and choir students can also do the speaking parts! 
 



The second quarter book club book is Harry Potter and the Chamber of 
Secrets.  If you would like to join the book club, please grab a copy of the 
book from Mr. Anspaugh in the library. 
 
Events: 
The Spell Bowl team will meet in person tomorrow after school.  Please plan 
to stay until 4:15.  Shirts have arrived and will be passed out. 
 
8th Grade Cheer tryouts for basketball season will be this Thursday and 
Friday after school until 5:30.  You must have a physical on file and attend 
both days of tryouts. 
 
6th grade girls basketball tryouts will be right after school this today and 
tomorrow until 5:30. 
6th grade boys basketball tryouts will be right after school on October 21st 
and 22nd until 5:15. 
 
Wrestling Open Mats will begin next week. We will go Monday-Thursday after 
school until 5:00 and it is open for any 6th, 7th, and 8th grade boys and girls. 
We are going to try and have a girls team this year if we have enough girls to 
sign up. You must have a physical on file to participate. See Mr. Veach if you 
are interested. 
 
Lunch Today: 



Popcorn Chicken Salad, Cheeseburger, or Nashville Chicken 
Pizza and Nacho bar  
Grab and Go sandwiches and salads 
 
Have a great day and GO BEARS! 
 
 
 
 


